EY PARENTS

ABC NATIVITY

It's almost time for the theatrical spectacular that is 'ABC NATIVITY'.

Starring faces familiar to you all, our exclusive audience of EY parents is guaranteed to enjoy the show.

To do so safely, within current covid guidance, the following applies:

- 1. **Do not** attend if you have **any** covid symptoms: fever, cough, changes to senses.
- 2. **Flow before you go** please take an LFT test prior to arrival to ensure that you aren't inadvertently bringing the virus with you. These can be ordered from school.
- Face coverings are required in communal areas in school at this time; this includes the hall whilst watching the show. Please bring your own, although we will provide one if necessary.
- 4. **Sanitising hand gel** will be available at the door, please make use of this.
- 5. Familiar **social distancing of 2m** applies whilst awaiting entry and **after** the show and seating will be spaced out as far as is practical in the hall

The show will start at 14:30, and our audience is invited to take their seats from 14:15.

Please bring a warm overcoat, the windows will be open for ventilation!

Early Years are 'very excited' and can't wait to perform for you all.

See you tomorrow!





